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1 am to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence to the Agency on 2"d December 
20 1 1, in relation to the proposed determination on the Integrated Pollution Prevention 
and Control (IPPC) licence application by Woodville Pig F m s  Limited. 

Your letter will be treated as a formal submission on an objection, and will be 
considered as part of the examination, assessment and decision on the IPPC proposed 
licence by the Agency. 

On receipt of valid submissions on objections the Agency will examine each submission 
and objection in detail and assess the specific issues raised as early as possible and will 
take all steps necessary to ensure that there are no avoidable delays. 

Please note the application and associated correspondence, including this submission on 
an objection, are available to view on the Agency's website -www.epa.ie. 

The details of the decision on this application by the Agency will be automatically 
notified to you in accordance with the requirements of Article 41(l)(a) of the 
Environmental Protection Agency (Licensing) Regulations. 

Yours sincerely 

Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


